
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 15th March 2024 

 
We started the week with a very well attended ‘Learn with 
Me’ English session.  It was so lovely to have you come in 
and see how our children learn.  They were all very proud 
to show off their classroom and learning with you!  Our 
next ‘Learn with Me’ will be in the summer term and will be 
Science themed! 
 
Thank you to Mrs Hampshire, Mrs Boyd and Miss 
Donaldson for holding the fort whilst myself and Mrs 
Cadagan were poorly.  There are certainly lots of bugs 
going around at the moment. ☹ 

 

When I returned to work on Wednesday, it was fabulous to 
see how much the children were enjoying their 
‘Gingerbread Man’ activities.  They were most keen to show 
off the work they had been doing!  I was also very lucky to 
have some Get Well Soon cards waiting for me, thank you 
children!  
 
Next week we will make Gingerbread Men! 
 
Down Syndrome Day: Thursday 21st March - Odd Sock 
Day: children can wear odd socks – the brighter the  
better! ‘Odd Sock’ gingerbread biscuits will be sold at the 
end of the day. These will be £1 each. 
 
 
 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 😊 
Mrs Madden  


